
OBJECTIVITY 
     Synonyms:  aloof, impartial, indifferent, impassive 

He looks at life objectively and keeps a low degree of personal 
involvement.   

Able to accept constructive criticism, she takes an objective, 
critical look at herself.  She has no difficulty making changes in 
her behavior or manner of working when necessary. 

Taking an objective view of what needs to be done to improve her 
performance, she handles critical performance reviews without 
taking negative comments personally.   

A strongly emotional nature hinders his ability to remain 
objective.   

Appealing to his sense of logic will draw more favorable response 
than an emotional entreaty. 

Don't expect him to show his emotions readily, nor get too deeply 
involved in emotional exchanges.  He is more comfortable standing 
back and taking a neutral position. 

Even though her deepest prejudices may be involved, this is someone 
who has the ability to separate herself from the situation and make 
impartial judgments. 

Because he has little need of close personal involvements, he is 
able to remain detached and observant in the most objective manner. 

Uninfluenced by either flattery or censure, she feels quite 
comfortable taking the middle ground and holding firm to her 
convictions. 

Lacking in sentimentality, his view is an impartial one, whereby he 
considers only the facts of the matter, putting all emotion aside. 

He tends to get so wrapped up in his imagination that he is unable 
to differentiate the essentials from the fantasy and his views are 
totally subjective. 



He is passionate about everything he does and finds it difficult to 
remain objective and separate himself when emotions become 
involved. 

She is unable to distance herself emotionally, which impedes her 
ability to be objective. 


